Cyngor Cymuned Trefriw Community Council

Mrs Vikki Teasdale, Clerc a Swyddog Cyllid / Clerk and Finance Officer
Angorfa Trefriw Conwy LL27 0JJ
Ffon / Telephone 07305 316095 Ebost /Email clerk@trefriwcommunitycouncil.co.uk

Minutes of the Meeting of the Council held on 14th September 2021 at 7.00pm online via Skype as permitted by The Local Government and Elections (Wales) Act 2021

Present: Cllr Kim Ellis (Chair), Cllr Jasmine Kelly (Vice-Chair), Cllr Idris Bowen, Cllr Rebecca Lloyd, Cllr Stephen White (leaving the meeting at 20:19), Cllr Lucy Williams and Cllr Gill Scheltinga (joining the meeting at 19:07)
In attendance: Vikki Teasdale (Clerk/RFO) and C. Cllr Tomos Jones

Nodwch os gwelwch yn dda:

Gweler y crynodeb atodol am gyfieithiad Cymraeg o brif benderfyniadau'r Cyngor a'u gweithrediadau cysylltiedig

	Agenda Item/Discussion	Action/Resolution/Update
85.	To confirm that a Quorum of elected members is present/Cadarnhau bod yr aelodau etholedig sy'n bresennol yn ffurfio cworwm	RESOLUTION A quorum was confirmed by the Chair
86.	Apologies/Ymddiheuriaday LG Act 1972 Sch 12 par 20 To accept apologies and consider approving reasons for absence/Derbyn ymddiheuriadau ac ystyried cymeradwyo rhesymau dros absenoldeb	RESOLUTION Apologies were received and accepted from Cllr Gareth Siddorn
87.	Declarations of Interest/Datgan Buddiannau LG Act 2000 s50 Local Authorities (Wales) Order 2008/788 To disclose personal and financial interest in items of business listed below/Datgan diddordeb personol ac ariannol yn y materion wedi eu rhestru isod	
88.	Minutes/Cofnodion LGA 1972, Sch 12 par 41(1)s To receive, approve and sign as a correct record the minutes of the Council meeting held on 13 th July 2021 and 3 rd August 2021	RESOLUTION The Council resolved that the minutes of the meetings held on 13 th July 2021 and 3 rd August 2021 be accepted and signed by the Chair as a true record
89.	Chair's Announcements/Cyhoeddiadau y Gadeiryn The Chair referred Council to the removal of the key and chain attached to the exterior of the new village noticeboard and proposed that until any modification could be made to dispense with the lock and key system that the Clerk arrange for two further keys to be cut and passed to ClIrs Ellis and Kelly who would publicise their contact details on the board and then act as points of contact for residents. ClIr Bowen asked whether the Clerk could contact the manufacturer to see whether they could provide an alternative locking mechanism that would not require any key which Council confirmed their agreement to and the Clerk was instructed to make such contact. It was also suggested that a key could be left at the Woollen Mill if	measure ACTION Clerk to make contact with the noticeboard manufacturer to ascertain whether an alternative locking mechanism is available

	agreed by the owners. Council confirmed approval to the interim measure until such time as	ACTION Cllr Ellis to make contact with the owners
	a permanent modification could be made.	of Trefriw Woollen Mill regarding the possible
	a permanent modification codid be made.	holding of a duplicate key
90.	Finance	Troiding of a duplicate key
90.1	Council to discuss and question as required all financial transactions as detailed within	No objections or concerns were made in respect of
30.1	Appendix 1.	the contents of Appendix 1 and the document was
	Appendix 1.	accepted
90.2	Council moved to vote and it was unanimously agreed that all transactions within Appendix 1	RESOLUTION Council resolved to approve all
30.2	be deemed as approved and the Clerk be authorised to make all outstanding payments.	transactions within Appendix 1 ACTION Clerk to
	be deemed as approved and the clerk be authorised to make all outstanding payments.	arrange the payments as detailed within Appendix 1
90.3	Council to acknowledge scrutiny and acceptance of the previously circulated HSBC bank	
30.3		
	statements and corresponding reconciliations for the HSBC current account for both the	circulated and raised no observations or concerns.
90.4	months ending July and August 2021. The Clerk confirmed that Audit Wales had been in contact in mid-August to raise a query	
30.4	regarding a slight anomaly with the figures provided for the Council's borrowings (cemetery	
	extension loan). The Clerk confirmed that she had corrected the figures and provided a	
	detailed explanation as to how the anomaly had arisen. No further correspondence had been	
	received and it was anticipated that the Audit Certificate and Report would be received no later	
	than 20 th September.	
90.5	The Clerk confirmed to Council that following the agreed temporary uplift in hours and	NOTED Council acknowledged that the Clerk would
30.5	subsequent increased monthly salary, there would be a national insurance contribution to	be required to make the statutory NI payment to be
	make each quarter. The cumulative amount would be confirmed on the 5 th day of the quarter	ratified via the financial record at the next full Council
	period with payment needing to be made within fourteen days of that date which could result	
	in the payment being made ahead of Council's formal authorisation but the payment would be	meeting
	included on the usual financial record for accounting purposes.	
91.	Correspondence	
	Correspondence for July/August/September 2021 – items of correspondence for information	RESOLUTION The Council raised no observations
	distributed throughout the month as recorded in Appendix 2 as required to be noted. The	or concerns and Appendix 2 was accepted
	Chair invited members to raise any observations or concerns regarding any items of	of concome and Appendix 2 was associated
	correspondence as referred to in Appendix 2	
	Cllr Kelly appraised Council that following the successful Keep Wales Tidy butterfly garden	
	installation at the cemetery, the Clerk had received a communication from Rachel Carter of	
	One Voice Wales asking for feedback and enquiring whether the Community Council would	
	be interested in progressing a Keep Wales Tidy development package. As this was something	
	that could again benefit the cemetery, Cllr Kelly had arranged a meeting with Rachel Carter	
	on 21st September and would provide a further update to members at the next Council meeting.	
92.	Planning Applications	RESOLUTION The Council considered the
92.1	Application Number: NP4/32/371	application and resolved that it had no objection or
	Proposal: Erection of roof over existing manure pit	observation to make upon the proposal
	Location: Tan yr Eglwys, Llanrhychwyn LL27 0YJ	, p p
Page 2 o		th O t t 0004

92.2	Application Number: 0/48776	RESOLUTION The Council considered the
32.2		RESOLUTION The Council considered the application and resolved that it had no objection or
	Proposal: Proposed dry manure store	
00	Location: Maes Yr Haf, Llanrwst to Trefriw, Llanrwst LL27 0RQ	observation to make upon the proposal
93.	County Councillor Report / Adroddiad-y-Cynghorydd Sir	
	A brief report from the C. Cllr. Tomos Jones on matters of importance and interest to the	
	communities of Trefriw and Llanrhychwyn	
	On 1st September I held the Multi Agency meeting regarding Crafnant and Geirionydd and	
	the issues experienced at both lakes. The meeting was well attended with officers from the	
	National Park, Natural Resources Wales, CCBC Officers, both Community and County	
	Councillors and Assembly members in attendance. I opened the meeting by providing a	
	summary of the issues experienced at both locations and then the meeting was opened	
	up to the floor with all attendees contributing and agencies providing updates on the work	
	undertaken to address these issues. The meeting highlighted that more was happening to	
	address the issues however this did not meet the public perception (that nothing is being	
	done). Agreed action from the meeting was to establish a working group with	
	representatives from each stakeholder to introduce solutions to the issues, Conwy to lead	
	on this.	
	 Information about the RTA in Trefriw has been passed on to Conwy Highways officers to 	
	bolster the argument that 20mph speed limits are long overdue in rural villages. Welsh	
	Government have made a commitment to introducing 20mph limits in 2022.	
	- I have been trying to organise volunteer days to remove Himalayan Balsam with the	
	Snowdonia Society. Unfortunately, we were not able to arrange a date where we were	
	both available and would leave enough notice to engage volunteers before the Balsam	
	went to seed. We will be arranging volunteer days to map the Balsam in the New Year with	
	a view to following up with a series of volunteering days to remove Balsam. We will be	
	looking to the Community Council to help engage with potential volunteers.	
	 I have had communication from Conwy Officers and the Charities Commission with a view 	
	to changing the objectives of the Henry Higgins trust to enable trustees to distribute funds	
	each year. I have responded to both and communicated my support of such a change and	
	will arrange a meeting to set out a proposal with the other trustee, Cllr Lucy Williams, after	
	the Community Council meeting.	
94.	Working Group Updates to Council	ACTION Standing Agenda Item
94.1	Village Hall Working Group (VHWG) update by Cllr Ellis and the Clerk:	
	Cllr Ellis confirmed to members that the VHWG had been working hard to clear out unwanted	RESOLUTION The Council resolved to agree the
	items from the Village Hall and create the small meeting room at the rear of the main hall. In	proposal by the VHWG to obtain a Henry hoover and
	order to block out the large cylinder from the neighbouring business's ventilation system the	daylight blind and the Clerk was authorised to
	VHWG were proposing to Council that a daylight blind be purchased that would obscure the	purchase the items
	view but still allow light into the room. Cllr Ellis further advised that the VHWG would propose	
	that a vacuum cleaner be purchased as it was not possible to sweep the barrier matting that	

had been installed and this would also enable easier cleaning of the main hall's wooden flooring. Cllr Ellis confirmed that a henry vacuum hoover was currently on offer via Amazon for £99 and recommended to Council that this was purchased.

Cllr Ellis also raised with members the replacement cooker that had yet to be purchased and recommended that the VHWG now look to obtain a replacement. The Community Council had previously received a donation from the Fairy Falls Hotel of £130 from a fundraising event that had taken place which was still held in the reserves and would offset the overall cost. Members discussed the items as recommended and authorised the Clerk to purchase both the Henry hoover and the daylight blind. Cllr Ellis was authorised to research suitable replacement cookers for further discussion at Council's next meeting.

A member advised that several dining chairs had been left on the fire exit path adjacent to the kitchen. It was agreed that contact would be made to ask that the chairs are removed as a matter of urgency.

The Clerk advised members that the further fixes required to enable the completion of the fibre broadband installation was still work in progress and that they were waiting further dates from BT Openreach as to when the outstanding work would take place.

94.2 Cemetery Working Group (CWG) update by Cllr Bowen:

Cllr Bowen updated members regarding the cemetery extension works referring those present to Appendices 3 and 4 advising that the Schedule now provided a sequence as to how the works would take place although it had not been possible to include details of the quantities required or the materials to be used as professional advice was still being obtained. Cllr Bowen considered the Schedule to now be sufficient to obtain expressions of interest for the work with potential contractors attending the site for further discussion to enable the Schedule to then become the formal tender document. Concern was raised by members that the final tender amounts would not be known ahead of the start of the budgeting process for the next financial year which would cause difficulties as it was likely that some additional monies would be required, in excess of the reserves held, and could influence the level of precept to be set. Following a further discussion, it was agreed that the CWG would meet on 27th September in order to calculate the required quantities and materials and create the formal tender document to be presented to full Council on 12th October for final approval. Once approved, the Clerk would then be able to issue out the tender documents to contractors the next working day with the expectation that any bids would be provided to the Clerk ahead of the following full Council meeting on 9th November. This would then enable Council to consider and, if appropriate, appoint the successful contractor with the full extent of the costs of the work being known ahead of budget planning for the 2022/23 financial year.

94.3 Village Hall Community Group (VHCG) update by Cllr Bowen:

Cllr Bowen advised members that at the meeting held on 31st August both David Stoba and Richard Dean had confirmed their agreement to becoming trustees and the appropriate forms had been completed for submission. Cllrs Bowen and Ellis recommended the appointments

<u>ACTION</u> Cllr Ellis to research suitable replacement cookers for further consideration at Council's next meeting (Agenda item for October)

<u>ACTION</u> Cllr Ellis to review and discuss removal of the chairs with the owners

ACTION CWG to prepare the formal tender document to be circulated to members for further consideration at Council's meeting in October (Agenda item for October)

RESOLUTION The Council resolved to approve the recommendation by Cllrs Bowen and Ellis and the applications were approved.

	o Council for approval. Cllr Bowen confirmed that once the dormant trust had been revitalised,	ACTION Clerk to liaise with the applicants
	funter Lydon and Felicity Ayres could be appointed as charity volunteers. Cllr Bowen advised	regarding the submission of the trustee forms
	hat the next update to full Council would be provided at the November meeting.	
	lealth and Safety	
	As per the Agenda, it was agreed that Council would only receive verbal updates from	
	nembers where issues needed to be highlighted and/or discussed.	
	Ollr Scheltinga advised Council that during her inspection of the Gower Road footpath, a	ACTION Cllr Scheltinga to approach Jay Butters
	number of dead looking branches/trees had been noted midway along the footpath and an	regarding an inspection of the dead trees/branches
	nspection by a qualified contractor was suggested. Council agreed that Cllr Scheltinga	that had been identified during the August inspection
	approach Jay Butters, as adviser to the Community Council, to ask that he conduct a visual	
ir	nspection and report back.	
	Cllr Lloyd raised with Council the need for clearer signage for the Fairy Falls waterfall walk, as	ACTION C. Cllr Tomos Jones to liaise with the ERF
	he volume of visitors parking dangerously at Bro Crafnant and using unauthorised/private land	Department within Conwy CBC to ascertain whether
	and unsafe walkways to gain access to the Falls had increased significantly and better signage	the broken fencing at the bottom of the Falls comes
	vas needed to identify both areas of private land and to redirect visitors to park in the centre	within their remit
	of the village and then access the Falls along the two dedicated public footpaths. Cllr Lloyd	
	urther highlighted that some visitors were trying to access pools at the top of the Falls by	
	climbing over broken fencing at the bottom which then led to a dangerous climb that needed	
	o be urgently addressed. C. Cllr Jones advised that all parking obstructions should be	
	eported via CCBC's Report It webpage and/or the North Wales Police non-emergency	
	number. In terms of the broken fencing, he would contact Kevin Williams of the Environment,	
	Roads and Facilities Department to see if the repair was something that CCBC could	ACTION Cllr Ellis to report the broken fencing at the
1	indertake. Cllr Ellis confirmed that she would report the broken fencing to CCBC via the	Fairy Falls to CCBC.
	Conwy Report It webpage.	ACTION Cllr Ellis to contact the owners of the
	Ollr Ellis confirmed that she would speak to owners of the Woollen Mill to see what could be	Woollen Mill regarding the securing of their land and
	lone to secure the land that was privately owned and display appropriate signage.	the possibility of displaying appropriate signage
	/illage Improvements	
	No specific improvements for Council to consider were raised.	ACTION Standing Agenda item
	Cllr Ellis confirmed that repainting of the benches had commenced and there were now only	
	ive benches left to treat in the village - three in the play park and one each in School Hill and	
	on the corner of Cowlyd Road although the latter two were still in relatively good order. There	
	vere also the serpentine benches in the cemetery although it was agreed that in view of the	
	extension works these would be refreshed in spring/summer 2022 once the works had been	
	completed. Cllr Ellis confirmed that there was still sufficient painting and sanding materials	
	available to councillors or residents to complete the five benches should anyone wish to	
	volunteer. Cllrs Kelly and Ellis confirmed that they would attend to the three benches in the	
	olay park.	
	Cllr Lloyd updated members that having attended the community skip at Bro Gower in August	
	she had noted that, having only one CCBC operative in attendance, the disposal of waste was	
r	not always undertaken in a safe and orderly way and wanted to raise this with the Community	

	Council. Following a short discussion, it was agreed that a formal approach should be made	ACTION Clerk to write to CCBC with Council's
	to CCBC to highlight the potential health and safety issues and request that two operatives remain with the community skip to provide better traffic management and safer disposal of items.	concerns over the traffic management and disposal of items at the monthly community skip
97.	Councillor/Clerk Training The Clerk confirmed that no training had been completed during the preceding month.	ACTION Standing Agenda Item
98.	External Meetings/Webinars It was confirmed that the only attendance by Councillors or Clerk for the preceding period was the multi-agency meeting to discuss the issues at Llyn Geirionydd and Llyn Crafnant for which a detailed update had been provided at item 93.	ACTION Standing Agenda Item
99.	Ash Dieback The Clerk confirmed that the works to fell the ash trees in and around Trefriw Play Park had been completed and the invoice presented as per the information within Appendix 1. The felled trees stumps that had been stacked and left on site needed to be removed at the earliest opportunity with the proposal that local log providers be contacted to see if there is any value to them in purchasing the felled timber. Following a short discussion, the Clerk was instructed to contact two local residents who may be interested in purchasing the wood. In relation to the remaining trees along Gower Road, the Clerk confirmed that no further communication had been received from Conwy CBC to the letter sent on 19 th August in which the Community Council again requested definitive evidence to prove that it was in legal ownership of the land.	ACTION Clerk to make contact with local log suppliers to see whether the timber from the felled ash trees could be sold (Agenda item for October)
100.	Village Christmas Tree Cllr Scheltinga advised members that she had received an offer of a Christmas Tree from a local resident but that a site visit would be needed to ensure that the Tree was sufficiently large enough and that Council would be able to have it transported to the centre of the village. Cllr Scheltinga confirmed that she would progress this over the next couple of weeks and further update at the October meeting.	ACTION Cllr Scheltinga to continue to source the central Christmas Tree and report back to Council (Agenda item for October)
101.	Village Hall Electricity Usage The Clerk referred members to the correspondence that had been circulated from Scottish Hydro Electric regarding the price increases which would come into place from 1 st October 2021 and the option to switch supplier although that would require a monthly direct debit to be agreed based on an anticipated annual consumption resulting in much higher monthly expenditure at the outset. The Clerk also highlighted that the current electricity unit price charged to hirers of the Village Hall would be several pence less that the charges to be implemented from 1 st October and recommended that Council increase this accordingly to cover the additional cost. Following a short discussion, Council agreed to remain with Scottish Hydro Electric taking into account the current limited bookings but that the unit price charged to hirers would be increased to £0.25 pence for any bookings from 1 st October 2021 onwards.	ACTION Clerk to increase the electricity unit price charged to Village Hall hirers to £0.25 pence from 1 st October 2021

102.	Community Engagement	
	Council agreed to introduce an informal drop-in surgery to be held at the village hall	
	commencing in January 2022. These would take place approximately two weeks before the	
	next scheduled Council meeting to enable any issues raised to be brought to the next Council	
	meeting and would also provide residents with the ability to engage with Councillors	
	approximately every two weeks, either at the drop-in surgeries or via the monthly Council	
	meetings. It was agreed that the surgeries would be arranged for the last Friday afternoon in	
	the month between 2:00 pm and 3:00 pm with Councillors to attend on a rotational basis as	
	per their availability.	
103.	Next Month's Agenda	
	The following additional items were proposed and accepted for Council's next meeting:	ACTION Any further items to be presented for
	No further items were proposed as either covered by standing agenda items or already	consideration are to be received by the Clerk no later
	captured by the Clerk for inclusion within the next Agenda	than Thursday, 30 th September 2021
104.	Next Meeting of the Community Council	RESOLUTION Council resolved that the next
		meeting of Trefriw Community Council would be held
		at 7pm on Tuesday, 12th October 2021 remotely via
		Skype

Cyfarfod CCT cynhaliwyd ar y 14eg o Fedi, 2021

Penderfyniadau'r Cyngor llawn

- Derbyniwyd ymddiheuriadau gan Cyng. Gareth Siddorn
- Derbyniwyd cofnodion y cyfarfodydd a gynhaliwyd ar y 13eg. Gorffennaf a'r 3ydd. Awst 2021 fel cofnod cywir.
- Gan fod allwedd yr hysbysfwrdd cymunedol newydd wedi cael ei ddwyn, cytunwyd y byddai Cynghorwyr Ellis a Kelly yn dal allweddi, ac y byddent yn derbyn hysbysiadau gan aelodau'r cyhoedd ar gyfer yr hysbysfwrdd. Nodyn i'w osod y tu mewn i'r hysbysfwrdd i'r perwyl hwn.
- Cymeradwywyd trawsnewidiadau ariannol arferol, a chyfarwyddwyd y Clerc i wneud y taliadau.
- Cydnabuwyd archwiliad cynghorwyr o'r datganiadau banc a'r cysoniadau ar gyfer misoedd Gorffennaf ac Awst.
- Cydnabuodd y Cyngor y byddai'n orfodol i wneud cyfraniad ychwanegol bach o yswiriant gwladol oherwydd y codiad dros dro yn oriau gwaith y clerc.
- Cymeradwywyd unrhyw gohebiaeth a gylchrhedwyd yn barod
- Ystyriodd y Cyngor y ceisiadau cynllunio a dderbyniwyd (NP4 / 32/337 a 0/48776) a phenderfynwyd nad oedd unrhyw wrthwynebiadau na sylwadau yn angenrheidiol.
- Derbyniwyd adroddiad llafar gan C.S. Tomos Jones ynghylch materion yn y cymuned.
- Derbyniwyd a chymeradwywyd yr argymhellion i brynu glanhawr llawr Henry ar gyfer y neuadd, gorchudd ffenestr golau dydd ar gyfer yr ystafell gyfarfod fach, a popty newydd ar gyfer y gegin.
- Cytunodd y Cyngor y ddylai Grŵp Gwaith y Fynwent baratoi amserlen fanylach o'r gwaith angenrheidiol, a'i gyflwyno am gymeradwyaeth y Cyngor yng nghyfarfod mis Hydref. Yr amserlen hon i fod yn sail ar gyfer tendr, a chael ei ddanfon i gontractwyr â diddordeb yn y gwaith y diwrnod canlynol

- Argymhellwyd a chymeradwywyd dau enwebiad i ddod yn ymddiriedolwyr elusen Neuadd y Pentref.
- Derbyniwyd adroddiad bod ymwelwyr yn parcio yn anystyriol ym Mro Crafnant er mwyn cael mynediad at Raeadr y Tylwyth Teg trwy giât a thros dir preifat. Cytunwyd y dylid annog perchennog y tir i osod arwydd "eiddo preifat" er mwyn atal ei ddefnydd. Mae ffens ger y Rhaeadr hefyd wedi'i chwalu. Cytunwyd y dylid rhoi gwybod i CBSC am hyn i'w atgyweirio.
- Derbyniwyd adroddiad fod rhai cadeiriau diangen wedi'u gosod ar y llwybr wrth gefn neuadd y pentref, ac yn rhwystro allanfa tân y gegin. Cytunwyd y dylid gofyn i berchnogion y cadeiriau eu symud ar frys.
- Mae'r holl feinciau yng nghanol y pentref bellach wedi cael eu hail beintio, a dim ond y rhai yn y parc chwarae sy'n aros eu gwneud. Cynghorwyr Kelly ac Ellis i gwblhau'r rhain fel bydd amser yn caniatáu. Unrhyw feinciau eraill sy'n weddill i'w cwblhau yn y gwanwyn.
- •Y Cyngor yn cydnabod bod rhai defnyddwyr y sgip cymunedol yn ceisio dadlwytho'u sbwriel mewn modd sy'n peryglu diogelwch gweithredwr CBSC. Cytunwyd bod yn rhaid rhoi gwybod i CBSC am y sefyllfa, a tynnu eu sylw at y risg i un person yn gweithio heb gymorth
- Cydnabuwyd bod y coed yn ddioddef â Chlefyd Coed Ynn oedd yn tyfu ar dir TCC wedi'u torri i lawr, fel yn ofynnol yn ôl hysbysiadau CBSC.
- Cydnabuwyd bod prisiau trydan yn codi a chytunwyd y ddylid codi costau i defnyddwyr neuadd y pentref i 25c yr uned a ddefnyddir
- Cytunwyd i gynnal cyfarfod anffurfiol "paned a sgwrs gyda'ch cynghorydd" yn fisol, gan gychwyn ym mis Ionawr. Bwriedir treialu prynhawn dydd Gwener yn ystod wythnos olaf pob mis.
- Cynhelir y cyfarfod nesaf trwy gyfrwng Skype ar ddydd Mawrth, y 12fed o Hydref 2021, am 7y.h

Camau i'w cymryd

- Clerc i drefnu bod 2 allwedd newydd yn cael eu gwneud ar gyfer yr hysbysfwrdd cymunedol newydd.
- Clerc i brynu glanhawr llawr a gorchudd ffenestr fel y'i cymeradwywyd. Hefyd i archwilio prynu popty 500mm â hob ceramig
- Grŵp Gwaith y Fynwent i gyflwyno'r amserlen waith terfynol i'r Cyngor llawn am gymeradwyaeth yng nghyfarfod mis Hydref.
- Clerc i gysylltu â'r ymddiriedolwyr enwebedig ar gyfer elusen Neuadd y Pentref
- Cyng Ellis i gysylltu â CBSC ynglŷn a'r ffens sydd wedi torri ger Rhaeadr y Tylwyth Teg
- Cyng. Ellis i fynd at y Felin Wlân i ofyn iddynt gosod rybudd "eiddo preifat" ar eu giât ger Bro Crafnant.
- Cyng. Ellis i adolygu'r cadeiriau diangen ger y neuadd a thrafod eu symud gyda'r perchnogion.
- Cynghorwyr Kelly ac Ellis i baentio'r meinciau sy'n weddill yn y parc chwarae.
- Cyng. Scheltinga i gyfarfod â drigolyn lleol sydd wedi cynnig coeden Nadolig i'r pentref i gadarnhau rhwyddineb ei dorri a'i chludo.
- Cynghorwyr i gyflwyno i'r Clerc unrhyw eitemau agenda i'w hystyried yng nghyfarfod nesaf y Cyngor erbyn dydd Mawrth, 30ain o Fedi, 2021.